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Come to the Annual Conference in Louisville

The Jefferson Regional Chapter of KPR invites all members
to join us for the Annual Conference in Louisville
June 12 and 13, 2014

The annual meeting page of the KPR website (www.kentuckypublicretirees.org) has a lot of
information about what Louisville has to offer, but every day there are more things to do.
There are always new shows at the YUM Center, the theaters downtown and in some of the
restaurants. There are some wonderful new places at Fourth Street Live, and you can't beat
the Louisville Zoo with the train running again. Underground Louisville has all the lights, and
speaking of lights, everyone enjoys the walk across the river.

Between meetings, historical Locust Grove is a good place to visit, and there are many nice shopping centers, such as Oxmoor, St. Matthews Mall,
and The Summit. For different and avant-garde items visit Bardstown Road and Frankfort Avenue. Also, there is a Trader Joe's Store at the Plaza
Shopping Center on Shelbyville Road (Hwy 60). Don't forget that Churchill Downs will be open and the horses running. There is so much to
choose from, you will be busy just planning what to do. Louisville is a great place to bring your family because there is something for all ages to
enjoy.

Among the guests and programs at our conference will be an update of vital information from the Kentucky Retirement Systems and information
regarding the effect of current legislation on our members. Although there are current updates on our website and from other sources such as
Facebook, there is always the possibility of breaking news.

You also will have an opportunity to speak directly with representatives from Humana if you need help with a particular situation. You will enjoy
all of the speakers chosen for the conference, but there also will be a nice “Happy Hour” as an opportunity to socialize and say hello to your friends
in a pleasant atmosphere prior to the dinner banquet which is scheduled for 6:15 p.m. During the dinner on Thursday evening, we will have the
honor of having RoseGayle Waterfield Hardy present the yearly Waterfield Awards to deserving individuals for achievements and humanitarian
activities.

In addition to the other activities, there will be a wide variety of door prizes and raffles for you to enjoy throughout both days of the conference. We
also will have members of the Jefferson Regional Chapter available to answer questions and provide assistance.
June is not far away! Make your plans now!

Bus to the Winner's Circle

For an evening of fun and entertainment join us
Wednesday, June 11

Our bus is waiting for your arrival at the Holiday Inn at I-64 and Hurstbourne
Lane and will be ready to leave at 4: 00 p.m. on June 11. This is one day prior
to the annual conference. The destination is the Horseshoe Casino across the
Ohio River in Indiana. Arrangements have been made with the casino to have the bus driver give you your card worth five dollars to enjoy the
games and a meal voucher. Give the driver $5.00 for the round trip. Please fill out the information on the registration page requesting your name,
address and date of birth so the bus driver will have your card, and you won't have to wait in line at the casino.

By taking the bus, you won't have to park a vehicle, and you will have plenty of time for your meal and to enjoy the casino, but please be ready to
board the bus promptly at 9:00 p.m. for the return trip to the Holiday Inn. Be sure to give your $5.00 for the trip to the bus driver.

KPR Newsletter Issue 108 Page 1



http://www.kentuckypublicretirees.org/

2014 Kentuckyv Public Retirees 31st Annual Conference

REGISTRATION FORM
(Please complete this form and return it with full payment)

Dates: June 12-13, 2014 with extra activities on June 11"
Location: Holiday Inn, 1325 S. Hurstbourne Parkway and 1-64, Louisville, Ky
Room Rates: 1 person ---- $85.00 (includes a free breakfast voucher for each day)

2 persons --- $95.00 (includes two free breakfast vouchers per day)

Please indicate any diagnosed food allergies:

Handicapped rooms are available on request.

Make room reservations by calling (502) 426-2600 and mention CODE K9R.

The reservation deadline is May 12, 2014.

To attend, registration fee and cost of function must be paid. Please enclose a check payable to Kentucky Public Retirees

with this form.

Member Name:

Guest/Spouse Name:

Number Total
Registration $15.00
Banquet $30.00 Chapter
Guests $30.00
Total

Kentucky Public Retirees
P. O. Box 4082
Frankfort, KY 40604

Mail this entire page and check as soon as possible to:

Please complete the form below to get a casino and food voucher. You must complete the form in advance to avoid

waiting in line at the casino.

I want to go to the Horseshoe Casino.

Name Address Birth date

Name Address Birth date
For additional information Mary Helen Peter, Conference Chair, (502) 458-0729 m495273(@hotmail.com
contact: Beverly Zehnder, Conference Committee, (502) 968-5534 zehnderb@bellsouth.net
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President's Message by Paul Guffey

At my writing this article, the General Assembly has acted on only a few pieces of legislation and none of much significance
to KPR. But with the General Assembly in session, things can happen at any time. Meanwhile, our legislative liaison and
our legislative agent are busy monitoring the status of selected legislation that would impact our organization. Additionally,
calls for your involvement have been going out when needed, and I am pleased to report that many members have been
contacting their representatives and senators urging appropriate action. That is what we must do particularly while the
Legislature is in session. Thank you for being active!

Now, allow me to provide a brief update of PR activities that are being supported financially by all chapters. Robin Hartman, our contracted public
relations/marketing provider, is becoming familiar with KPR's mission and goals. One of our main goals is recruiting members and that involves
using the media to get information out about our organization. We have to use all the media available to communicate since prospective members
respond to different media, be it newspaper, radio, TV, emails, texting, the internet or Facebook. We are trying to tap into the media in a broad
approach to appeal to public service retirees. Robin has developed radio and TV interview opportunities, prepared editorials, and newspaper ads.
Word about us is getting out to the public.

What can you do? You can continue to do what has proven to be the most effective way to recruit new members: talk to the retirees you know and
provide them information about the condition of the KRS pension funds and the need to have more members! Tell them about our website,
Facebook page and about chapter meetings. With your help, they can become informed. Thank you for your active support and for faithfully paying
your membership dues. Paying those membership dues makes our " KPR world go around."

Legislative Report by Shirley Clark, Legislative Chair

March 7 completed 41 days of the 60 allowed for the General Assembly, and as of this date, very few of the 800 plus bills
have actually been signed into law.

Bills that could be beneficial to retirees and others that could be detrimental have been introduced, but as of this date, they
have moved very little or not at all. HB 235, which contains the 100% actuarial contribution required by KRS for full
funding, is currently in committee after having had readings and has been returned to the Appropriation and Revenue
Committee for hearings. We must continue to work to assure the funding remains in this bill. This is our #1 priority.

There seems little or no interest in making any changes to SB 2, the pension reform bill, which passed in 2013, however, the Senate may have other
thoughts on the issue of transparency and spiking in SB 142. Of particular interest is HB 324, the KRS housekeeping bill, with the KPR requested
floor amendment regarding the replacement procedure of elected KRS Board members if the there is a vacancy of someone on the board. This bill
was sent to the floor for a vote on February 18, and remains there. We have asked that calls be made in support of this bill with the HFA (1)
amendment, and we hope that has been done.

The dedicated funding, which we would like to see in bill form, changes to SB 2 on retirement items, and COLA provisions have had nothing or
very little done so far on them; and it doesn’t look like it will be done. Two bills have been introduced requiring funds to be used for the unfunded
liability. HB 68, the gaming bill, has had no hearings on it as of this date. HB 137, requiring sales and use tax collected from out of state sales,
passed out of committee, but was recommitted to the Appropriations and Revenue Committee, which usually means it is dead.

The KPR web site has been greatly improved by the new administrative
manager. All of the bills we are following, supporting, or opposing are
now listed on the KPR web site. Each day it is updated when changes are Important Numbers
made in the session. There are links to go straight to information on your
legislators for contacts to be made. Since by the time you receive this
Kernel, changes to bills will have taken place, please keep up with the

undated information on the web site. For those of you without computer *  1-800-372-7181 to leave a message with your
access, your chapter legislative chairs and presidents should be keeping legislator

you updated by phone or other methods. It is so important to call your

legislator when the word is sent out about supporting or opposing a bill. *  1-866-840-2835 to get the status of any bill

o _ _ i '
Thus far this year, the alert system has not been used much, but we 1-502-564-2611 to contact the Governor's Office

anticipate it will be used more as we get closer to the second half of the
session. Go into our web site, www.kentuckypublicretirees.org and place

your email on the home page to be able to receive these alerts. This Addresses, emails and phone numbers for all legislators are on
would also be a great time to sign up new members. Let them know what Jthe KPR website. Click on “Contact your Legislator!” at the
is going on, and the importance of full funding remaining in the budget bottom of the home page.

bill. Convince them to join our organization with free dues for the first

year.
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Membership Article by Betty Hawkins, Membership Chair

The Membership Contest is moving forward with some notable progress, but we still need to work harder to achieve larger
membership numbers. Our most meaningful goal is membership growth because numbers equal negotiation power. During the
months of January and February, we have increased our total membership by 178. The leading chapter right now is Bluegrass
s West. They have added 33 new members to their membership roll.

Also, I have to congratulate our At Large area (those counties not presently covered by a KPR chapter). With the assistance of some very dedicated
people from the Cumberland Valley Chapter, we have added 44 new members to this area. We are very excited about these new members. These
numbers are large enough to enable us to start a new chapter in the area. KPR leadership will be holding a membership meeting in the area when
weather permits. The date and location of this forum will be publicized. All current At Large members will receive written communication and
available media outlets will be notified.

We still have three months remaining (March, April, and May) for members to recruit new members. YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! As
you are reading this article, grab a pen and paper and jot down the name or names of people that you can ask to join. Volunteer to take care of the
membership application for them. All you need is their permission to sign them up. All we need are their names, home addresses, phone numbers
and e-mail addresses (if they have e-mail). You can go to the KPR website at www.kentuckypublicretirees.org and click on the membership
application tab on the left and complete the form on-line. Want to help get members, but don't like fooling with paper work? Call me at 502-829-
5541. I will be happy to complete the form for you. When you discuss membership with an individual, please convey to them the importance of
joining and let them know they have the option of membership participation based upon their own personal circumstances. WE NEED
EVERYONE, EVEN THOSE WHO DO NOT HAVE TIME TO PARTICIPATE.

I also encourage those of you who have not yet paid your 2014 membership dues to do so as soon as possible. Second notices were mailed the
second week of March. Please mail your payment in today. KPR membership runs on a calendar year basis. If you have a question concerning
your billing, you are encouraged to e-mail our administrative manager at: kprmanager@gmail.com or you can call 502-437-9408. The address to
remit dues payments to is: KPR, P. O. Box 4082, Frankfort, KY 40604.

In Memory of Peter Wolff

Mr. Wolff was the current President of
the Purchase Chapter, serving his second

Chapter

News

term. He was retired from the Kentucky
Transportation Cabinet and was a
member of KPR for many years. He will

Public Retirees met January 27, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. at the be greatly missed i:or his leadership,
Barren River Area Development District Office. knowledge and quiet perseverance.

Barren River The Barren River Chapter of Kentucky

At the meeting, Deanna Meeks, with the Social Security

Administration, gave a very informative presentation to members about all aspects of Social Security. Mary Helen Peter, a candidate for KERS
Representative on the Kentucky Retirement Systems Board of Trustees, was introduced. She shared her qualifications and what she would do if
elected.

The chapter again met on February 17,2014, at the Barren River Area Development District Office. At the meeting, Jennifer Golden, Director of
the Medical Center for Community Health & Wellness, discussed a calendar of events, support groups, publications, and a wellness newsletter. She
distributed brochures to members. She discussed the various programs and seminars scheduled for women in the arts. She discussed health
screenings and stroke education. After a question regarding fees, she said most screening is free at the Health & Wellness Center.

Bluegrass East We met in December for our annual Christmas Program. Mr. Benny Rainwater was unable to attend due to medical reasons.
However, Mr. Rainwater made a CD of Christmas carols for our enjoyment. We met again in January, and our guest speaker was Ms. Katie Caudill
from Camp Nelson National Cemetery. Ms. Caudill presented the history of the cemetery and the requirements to be buried there. At our February
meeting, we discussed the current legislative session and the bills that KPR feels need our attention. Members were encouraged to contact their
representatives and senators regarding the bills.

The members were also informed that the $100 we donated to the relief efforts after the 2012 tornado in Morgan County went toward reestablishing
the Boy Scout troop in that area. This group of young men lost all their equipment, but were not eligible for any state or federal funds.

Bluegrass West At our meeting on Dec. 17, 2013, Janice Osborne and Miller McKee with the Paul Sawyier Outreach Program entertained us

with some classic, festive Christmas songs and provided some humorous Christmas skits and poems. They also provided two beautiful poinsettias
to be given away as additional door prizes. At our January meeting, the four candidates (Vince Lang, Mary Helen Peter, Larry Totten, and Peter
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Wolff) who were campaigning for the two KERS vacancies on the KRS Board gave presentations regarding their
qualifications to fill these two positions. They also participated in a question and answer session after their presentations.

At our February meeting, Dr. Scott Monnin, Bluegrass Cardiology Consultants, provided BW members with up-to-date
information regarding the cardiology program at Frankfort Regional Medical Center. This new program has only been
available to patients since September 2013. After his presentation Dr. Monnin answered questions from the audience. This
was a very interesting and informative program for members. Also, members were updated regarding legislative matters. BW b
members also voted to issue free dues for 2015 to any member who is able to recruit five new members. Vince Lang

Covered Bridge The Covered Bridge Chapter continues to be stable in attendance. Interested members
attend each month to learn from guest speakers and information shared from the group. At our February
meeting, we enjoyed special guests Mary H. Peter, Larry Totten, and Rebecca Heckler. Larry and Mary H.
shared their interests in serving on the KERS Retirement Board, while Rebecca expressed her appreciation to
the group in working together.

At our December meeting, the group enjoyed the Fleming County High School choir under the direction of
Sheila M. Lamb. Approximately thirty students presented delightful, upbeat Christmas music.

Connie Williams, Mary H. Peter, Larry Totten, and . . . .
Sandra Cooper at our February meeting In January, Carolyn Schwartz, a volunteer for Habitat for Humanity, gave the group some informative and

interesting informaton about their local projects. She shared photos of the projects in Fleming County and
praised local groups and individuals for taking part in such a worthwhile cause.

Cumberland Valley We canceled the December meeting due to road conditions. The chapter met at
The Knox County Public Library in Barbourville on January 14, 2014. David Cornett, Chapter Legislative
Chair, gave a presentation on issues that would be coming up in the General Assembly. Much of the
discussion centered around the amount of the actuarially required contribution (ARC) and the final amount
approved by the General Assembly. Members were urged to contact their legislators for full-funding of
the ARC.

‘We met at the Golden Corral in London on Feb. 11, 2014. Two candidates for election to KRS Board of
Trustees for KERS were our guest speakers. Mary Helen Peter and Larry Totter gave presentations about
their backgrounds and issues facing the retirement system and asked for member's support. Vice President
John Harris reported regarding several legislators whom he had contacted and most supported full-funding Ruth Cox, former CV Leglslatlve Chair
of the ARC.

David Cornett gave a report on legislation concerning our retirement that he had been following. He encouraged members to follow these bills and
said they are now available on our KPR web-site. He also advised members to sign up for the KPR alert system.

Green River Our guest speaker for the December meeting was Mary Helen Peter who is a member of the Jefferson Regional KPR Chapter and
is also a candidate for Trustee of the Kentucky Retirement System Board. Mary Helen discussed why she was seeking this office and some ideas
she had to insure future system solvency. Rebecca Heckler, who also belongs to the Jefferson Regional Chapter, attended the meeting with Mary
Helen and shared a lot of insight and past experience related to our discussion. The chapter voted to make a donation to the Goodfellows Club in
memory of two of our recently deceased members. This organization provides Christmas gifts for children. We did not meet in January due to bad
weather.

Our speaker in February Rick McHale, our Humana Insurance representative, discussed Humana's new rewards program that they will implement
shortly for those 65 and older. Although different, it is similar to the current program for those under 65. He answered a lot of questions and made
himself available for individual questions after the meeting. This time of year we always spend a good bit of time on legislative issues. We try to
update members on pending legislation and KPR priorities and recommendations.

Jefferson Regional No meetings were held in January and February because of the holidays and weather conditions. The 2014 Annual
Convention Committee has been meeting regularly in preparation for hosting the June 12-13 KPR statewide s s E ™
meeting. Condolences were offered to the Paducah Chapter on the loss of their President, Peter Wolft. qﬂ y

Lake Cumberland At our February meeting, Chris Gates, a detective from the Somerset Police
Department spoke with our group about safety issues. He gave us tips on how to avoid becoming victims
of scams, fraud, and thefts. In January, Larry Totten and Mary Helen Peter, KRS Board of Trustee
candidates, spoke with our group. Each spoke of their background, qualifications, and goals if elected as
trustees. At our December meeting, Sara Beth Gregory, Kentucky State Senator, spoke with our group

regarding the state of the retirement system. Jeanette Burris, Det. Chris Gates, John
Engle

Lincoln Trail Because of weather concerns, our December and February meetings were canceled. The
speaker at our January meeting was Hardin County Judge Executive Harry Berry. He spoke to us about plans for a new government center, the
opening of our new animal shelter, and the local option sales tax. Our chapter sent a donation to Wounded Warriors in memory of Peter Wolff.
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Lincoln Trail charter member, Lottie Miller, who passed away in February, will be remembered for her many advocacies in Elizabethtown and
Frankfort. She, with others, helped get the COLA for retirees. Because of her strong will and perseverance, she won many rewards for
outstanding service in various organizations. She will be long remembered.

North Central The North Central Chapter held its 9th Annual Charity Auction on September 11, 2013, raising a total of $1,200, including a
contribution from the chapter for four local charities. In November, Rep. Jim Wayne of Louisville spoke to the chapter about tax reform, pension
reform, and possible 2014 legislation. On December 11, Steve Barger, Chair of the Kentucky Public Pension Coalition, spoke to us on the work of
the Coalition. We also had our annual Toys for Tots collection and our Christmas party.

On January 8, 2014, we hosted the candidates for the two KERS Board of Trustees positions to speak at a candidate forum sponsored by the chapter.
The remarks and the Q & A session following were videotaped and posted on our chapter's Facebook page
(https://www.facebook.com/NCKPR). On Wednesday, February 12, our speaker was Chris Tobe, former member of the KRS Board, and noted
whistle-blower. He spoke on KRS and Kentucky’s pension system problems. His videotaped remarks were also posted on Facebook. Other
chapters are welcome to attend any of our meetings.

Northern Kentucky Our chapter programs have been diverse, informative, and educational. Did you know that our railroad system is as vital
to our economy today as it was in growing the economy of the U. S. in the 1850’s? Mr. Forest Rankin, retired KPR member,
who worked with the Ky. Transportation Cabinet, shared information about his 40-year hobby. His very interesting discussion
included remarks about the hobo camps, the meaning of the railroad lantern globe colors, current train stations, and railroad
bridges. The N. Ky. Purple People Pedestrian Bridge was operational as a railroad track from 1870 to 1980.

Representative Rick Rand, from Trimble County, who serves Grant and Carroll County, welcomed all to the chapter meeting
of KPR held at Butler State Park. The speakers for the meeting included four persons from the Kentucky Coalition of Public
Policies. KPR is a member of this organization. Our members appreciated hearing from candidate Mary Helen Peters, who is
running for one of the two KRS Board positions.

I3
Cathy Kunkel-

.. . . Mains and Rep. Rick
In the absence of an invited speaker, at our February meeting, we stood to tell something about ourselves and got to know each Rand

other better. President Cathy Kunkel-Mains spoke on the history of Valentine's Day and displayed many historic valentine

cards from past decades. We then reminisced about our late colleague, Jean Bruce, who had died the previous week at the age of 92. Jean was a
founding member of our chapter in 1995 and had been our only treasurer for all those years. She was a very inspirational person, involved in many
charities and associations. She loved going to the race track and playing the horses. Her advice to all of us was to find something worthwhile to do
every day. Jean was the recipient of the Harry Lee Waterfield Humanitarian Award in 1999.

Pennyrile Pennyrile chapter met on January 23 at County Cupboard, and our speakers were Larry Totten, Mary Helen Peter, and Peter Wolff.
They each spoke about their qualifications and strengths that they thought would enable them to help as a KRS representative if they were
successful in winning a nomination. Vince Lang was unable to be present but sent a statement that was read by President, Kay Bard.

Legislative Chair Peyton Adams gave updates on proposed bills. The lack of ARC funding and the Band-Aids applied in the process have not been
effective in getting real progress towards proper funding of the retirement system. Shirley Fallin, Membership Chair, reported on the total number
of members for 2013 and the three new members for 2014. She encouraged the members to try to sign at least one new member.

Harry Lee Waterfield Awards

Deadline for receiving nominations is May 15, 2014

The Harry Lee Waterfield Awards are presented at our annual meeting banquet in June each year to honor two outstanding
members of Kentucky Public Retirees. These two awards, the Achievement Award and the Humanitarian Award, are presented by
Ms. RoseGayle Waterfield Hardy, daughter of the late, former Lieutenant Governor of Kentucky.

All KPR members are invited to submit nominations for either award. To be considered, a nominating message must include the
nominee's name, background information, the specific award for which he/she is being nominated, and a detailed narrative
explaining why the person deserves the award. Please email nominations to the Chair of the Foundation Awards Committee, Mrs.
June Pugh, cjpugh@windstream.net (or by mail, 1103 Cherry Grove Road, Flemingsburg, KY 41041).

All potential recipients must be members of KPR to qualify for either award.

. Keep up-to-date with KPR activities
facebook [5c:" 3 .
Visit our Facebook page and website
E Kentucky Public Retirees www.kentuckypublicretirees.org

These pages are updated daily to provide current legislation information and articles of special interest to our
members. Become involved and actively work to protect your retirement benefits.
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Chapter Locations

Barren River Chapter

10 AM (CT), 3rd Monday

EVERY MONTH

BRADD Center

177 N. Graham Avenue (off Plum Springs
Rd—N side of B. Green)

Bowling Green, KY

Contact Sharon Linhart

(270) 781-2381 for information

Fivco Chapter
11:30 AM (ET), 3rd Monday

Giovanni's on Greenup Avenue
Ashland, KY

Contact Morris Wells

(606) 465-5784 for information

North Central Chapter

11:30 AM (ET), 2nd Wednesday

Jumbo Buffet—back room (Stoneybrook
Shopping Center)

2731 S. Hurstbourne Parkway
Louisville, KY

Contact Charles Klunder

(502) 454-3493 for information

Bluegrass East Chapter
12:00 PM (ET), 2nd Wednesday

Golden Corral

185 E. New Circle Road
Lexington, KY

Contact Claude Conner

(859) 272-5993 for information

Green River Chapter
12:00 PM (CT), 2nd Wednesday

(lunch at 11:30 am CT)

Ryan's Steakhouse 4500 Frederica St.
Owensboro, KY

Contact Bill Horton

(270) 684-8059 for information

Northern Kentucky Chapter 11:45 AM
(ET), 2nd Monday

Golden Corral

Orphanage Rd. at KY Rt. 17

Fort Wright, KY (I - 275, Exit 80)
Contact Cathy Kunkel-Mains
(859) 512-9882 for information

Bluegrass West Chapter
11:30 AM (ET), 3rd Tuesday

VFW Franklin County Post 4075 104 E.
Second St.

Frankfort, KY

Or Contact Lexie Southworth (502) 695-
3910 for information

Jefferson Regional
11:30 AM (ET), 1st Wednesday

Ryan's Family Steakhouse (Piccadilly
Square)

5338 Bardstown Road

Louisville, KY

Contact Nikki Henderson

((502) 935-4083 for information

Pennyrile Chapter
11:30 AM (CT), 4th Thursday Country

Cupboard Restaurant

518 McCoy Avenue
Madisonville,KY Contact Kay Bard
(270) 338-0245 for information

Covered Bridge
11:00 AM (ET), 2nd Thursday

Double 'S' Bowling

150 Foster St.

Flemingsburg, KY

Contact June Pugh

(606) 849-2651 for information

Lake Cumberland Chapter
11:30 AM (ET), 3rd Monday

Golden Corral Restaurant
South 27 across from Lowes
Somerset, KY

Contact John Engle

(606) 678-2742 for information

Purchase Chapter
10:30 AM (CT), st Thursday

Pizza Inn

Joe Clifton Drive

Paducah, KY

Contact Al Yates

(270) 554-4149 for information

Cumberland Valley
11:30 AM (ET), 2nd Tuesday

Please Note:

*Meeting locations vary, please
contact Jerry Connell at

(606) 521-0381 for information

Lincoln Trail Chapter
11:30 AM (ET), 2nd Monday

Ryan's Family Steakhouse
1034 Executive Drive

On US 62, just West of [-65
Elizabethtown, KY

Contact Judith Lesher

(270) 872-3497 for information

2014 Annual Meeting
June 12-13, 2014
Holiday Inn Hurstbourne
Louisville
Hosted by s
Jefferson Regional .
Chapter ;

Q‘Judge Harry Berry at
LT meeting
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. Remember to visit the KPR website and our Facebook page for important updates
facebookm el www.kentuckypublicretirees.org
NOTE: You MUST register on-line to receive KPR Alerts

Recruit a NEW MEMBER in 2014
Kentucky Public Retirees Application Form

*Applicants MUST qualify by being a member of one or more of the following systems (please circle all that apply):

KERS CERS SPRS

[[] Membership dues FREE 1* year* (membership runs Jan-Dec. Free dues end 12/31 of the year).
[[] New members - | want to pay for my 2" year now. Dues are $15 per year.
[] Existing members - annual renewal dues of $15 is enclosed.

Mail to: Kentucky Public Retirees
P. O. Box 4082
Frankfort, KY 40604

Date

Name Chapter (if known)
Address

City State Zip

County Telephone ( )

Email Address

Referred by: (All information will be kept confidential.)
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